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VOLUNTARY ANNOUNCEMENT

FURTHER UPDATES ON THE MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING
IN RELATION TO
A POTENTIAL ACQUISITION

This is a voluntary announcement made by Ozner Water International Holding Limited (the
“Company”).

Reference is made to the voluntary announcement of the Company dated 9 May 2017 (the “First
Voluntary Announcement”) where the Company announced that on 9 May 2017, the Company and
the Vendor entered into the non-legally binding MOU in respect of the Possible Acquisition, and the
voluntary announcement of the Company dated 23 May 2017 where the Company provided updates on
the MOU and the Possible Acquisition. Capitalised terms used herein shall have the same meanings as
defined in the First Voluntary Announcement.

The Board wishes to further update the shareholders and the investors of the Company that the
Company and the Vendor are still in negotiation of the definitive agreement in relation to the Possible
Acquisition. As at the date of this announcement, no legally binding agreement has been entered into
between the Company and the Vendor in relation to the Possible Acquisition.

The Company will make further announcements in accordance with the Listing Rules as and when
appropriate.



Shareholders and/or potential investors of the Company are reminded that the Possible
Acquisition is subject to, among other things, the entering into of the definitive agreement
between the parties, the terms of which are yet to be finalised. The Possible Acquisition is also
subject to and conditional upon such conditions as may be agreed by the parties to the definitive
agreement. There is no assurance as to whether and when the Possible Acquisition will take place.
Shareholders and/or potential investors of the Company are advised to exercise caution when
dealing in the securities of the Company.
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